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Chicks 96.0% Meerkats 95.5% 

Butterflies 99.6% Leopards 93.4% 

Ladybirds 97.5% Panthers 98.4% 

Dolphins 95.8% Foxes 93.3% 

Penguins 99% Wolves 99% 

Kangaroos 98.5% Lions 99.3% 

Koalas 92.6% Tigers 95% 

Giraffes 95.5%   
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Fantastic Attendance! 
Whole school attendance 

this week is:   

  

 

Well Done everyone! 

Baby Announcement! 
We’re delighted to share that Miss 

Holmes is expecting a baby and 

will be going on maternity leave in 

May! We’re so excited for her and 

wish her all best as she prepares  

for this new 

chapter. More 

details about 

cover 

arrangements will 

be shared soon. 

Adelaide Primary School now has 

a new Facebook profile – don’t 

forget to follow us! Stay up to date 

with school news, events, and 

important announcements. 

 

Don’t forget to follow 

us on Facebook! 
 

Adelaide Primary School Facebook 

Medication at School 
If your child is unwell but well 

enough to be in school and 

requires medicine at lunchtime, 

we are able to administer this. 

Where possible, we encourage 

parents to give any necessary 

medication before school.  

Also, we can now provide 

paracetamol if needed during the 

school day. Children must not 

bring any medicine from home to 

school and carry it with them 

during the school day. This is very 

dangerous and poses a serious risk 

to all our pupils. Should your child 

require any medication please 

speak to the school                                          

office to arrange this.  

Thank you 

  

Breakfast Club 

Just a reminder that our 

Breakfast Club runs Monday to 

Friday, 8am – 8.25am. It is FREE 

for all children. Children from 

Reception – Y6 welcome! 

 

 

Supporting Pupils During Ramadan 

With Ramadan approaching, we want to 

support our Year 5 and Year 6 children who 

choose to fast while at school. We also 

welcome and support children who wish to 

pray during the school day – a suitable place 

will be provided for this. 

 

At this meeting, parents and teachers will 

discuss fasting arrangements, contact details, 

drinking arrangements and the child’s 

involvement in physical activity during days 

when they are fasting.   

If your child wishes to fast, please speak to 

your child's class teacher to discuss this. 

 

Any parent of a child wishing to 

fast will meet with class                

teachers, along with their          

child, prior to the month of 

Ramadan to complete a             

‘fasting information form’ 

together. (Note – these meetings 

may take place over the phone) 
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61566717680346
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Visit from our Local Firefighters 

On Monday, Adelaide had a visit from our 

local firefighters, who brought along their 

magnificent fire truck. It was an 

unforgettable experience, giving the children 

a unique opportunity to explore the trust and 

feel like a real heroes for a moment. Huge 

thank you to the firefighters for their time, 

care and for inspiring out students! 

 

On Monday, Adelaide had a visit from 

our local firefighters, who brought along 

their magnificent fire truck. It was an 

unforgettable experience, giving the 

children a unique opportunity to 

explore the trust and feel like a real 

heroes for a moment. Huge thank you 

to the firefighters for their time, care 

and for inspiring out students! 

 

mailto:adelaideprimary.org.uk

